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Extension of last date for Admission to Architectural 
Courses for the session 2025-26 

 
   It is hereby informed to all admission seekers and the general 
public that the Council of Architecture (COA), vide its circular dated 
27.08.2025, has extended the last cut-off date for admissions to the 
following Architectural Courses in the State of Haryana:- 

 Diploma in Architectural Assistantship 
 Bachelor of Architecture (B.Arch) 

   The revised cut-off date for admissions is now 30th 
September 2025. Furthermore, all institutions offering these courses are 
directed to update the details of admitted students on the HSTES Official 
portal www.intrahstes.gov.in by 13th October 2025. 

   All concerned stakeholders are requested to take note of these 
revised dates and ensure compliance accordingly. The aspiring candidates 
may contact to the nearby institution or HSTES at toll free no. 18001373735 
and email at onlineadmissionhelp@gmail.com. 

Joint Director (HSTES) 


